
 
St Anne’s Catholic Primary School 

 Washington Road, Caversham, Reading, RG4 5AA 
Telephone:  0118 9375537 

E-mail:  admin@st-annes.reading.sch.uk 
www.st-annes.reading.sch.uk 

 
Acting Head Teacher:  Mrs S Bernto                               Archdiocese of Birmingham 
Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs G Burnitt                  Reading Borough Council 

 
 

GIFT AID ONE OFF DONATION FORM 
 
If you wish to make a one off donation to this school, please complete the declaration below. This 
will allow the school to benefit from a tax rebate. 
 

SCHOOL 
NAME:  St Anne’s Catholic Primary 

LA 
NUMBER:  870/3302 

 
Archdiocese of Birmingham.  Registered Charity No. 234216 
 
GIFT AID DECLARATION 
 
I …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

                                                                                             YOUR FULL NAME (PLEASE USE CAPITALS) 
 
Of ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………Postcode ………………………………………………….. 
                                                                                              YOUR HOME ADDRESS (INCLUDING POST CODE) 
 
want to Gift Aid my donation of £ ……………………………………………………… 
 
I am a UK taxpayer and understand that if I pay less Income Tax and/or Capital Gains Tax in the 
current tax year than the amount of Gift Aid claimed on all my donations it is my responsibility to 
pay any difference. 
 

  

Signature of Donor                                                                                          Date of Declaration 
 
 
If you pay Income Tax at the higher or additional rate and want to receive the additional tax relief 
due to you, you must include all your Gift Aid donations on your Self-Assessment tax return or ask 
HM Revenue and Customs to adjust your tax code. 
 
 
Data Protection Act 1988 
The Diocese will use the information supplied by you to reclaim tax from HM Revenue and Customs. 
Apart from this the Diocese will only use the information internally. 

http://www.st-annes.reading.sch.uk/

